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Extension of Date for receiving Comments on Draft National Strategy for Financial Education

The Insurance Regulatory and Development Authority, on July 16, 2012, released on its website the draft 
National Strategy for Financial Education and invited comments and feedback(Click Here). 
To enable a large number of comments and feedback on the paper, the date for receiving comments has 
been extended till September 7, 2012. 
Comments may be Emailed to ypriyab [at] irda [dot] gov [dot] in or kgplramadevi [at] irda [dot] gov 
[dot] in
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